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Weekly update 

Dedridge Primary School / Glenvue Nursery 

Key dates for week beginning 10th  February 
 
 

Tuesday 11th February – Safer Internet day 
3.15pm – Parent Council – all welcome 
Wed  12th February -  Visitors in school to assess 
our wellbeing 
1.15pm – Safer Internet presentation to parents 
– how to keep our children safe on the internet 
2pm – Open afternoon for all parents. Come 
along and support your children to make 
something in technology. We would love to see 
you there! 
Thursday 13th February – Poppy Scotland bus 
visiting the school 
 

Fri 14th February – Holiday – school closed 
Mon 17th February – Holiday – school closed 

(nursery open) 
Tues 18th February – Pupil holiday. Teachers in 

school. (nursery open) 
Wed 19th February – ALL PUPILS BACK IN 

SCHOOL 

Weekly news update  NHS Lothian has contacted all Headteachers 
providing advice on the Coronavirus. NHS 
Lothian has provided public health advice from 
the UK Government and the NHS. The links are 
to this advice are 
  
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/wuhan-novel-
coronavirus-information-for-the-public 
  
https://www.nhsinform.scot/illnesses-and-
conditions/infections-and-poisoning/novel-
coronavirus-2019-ncov 
  
NHS Lothian Public Health states that the risk to 
people in this country is low. 
 
Thank you, again, to our amazing parent council 
for organising another fabulous disco. The hall 
looked beautiful and the children all had a great 
time. Thank you, also, to parents who stayed and 
helped. These events cannot run without the 
support of parents and our children benefit 
hugely from these events! I have to say we had a 
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few members of staff sharing their moves also! 
 
Thank you to the parents who came to our P7 
assembly on Thursday. The children work really 
hard on these and it is a great opportunity for 
them to share their learning with you. 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for week beginning 19th February 

 

Wednesday 19th February – P7s to Wagamamas, Livingston 

Thursday 20th February – P6/7 assembly. Parents welcome 2pm. 

 

 


